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I oppose this money guzzling bill.  Enough is enough.  Oregon is already one of the 

highest taxed States in America.  Call it what it is!  A SALES TAX!  Oregon voters 

have rejected a sales tax every time it comes to the voters.  Our socialist/democratic 

government tries any sneaky way they can to extrude more and more of the 

taxpayers hard earned money.  It is not a money problem. It is a spending problem.  

More government taxation on its citizens is not the answer....IT IS THE PROBLEM? 


